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Important Reminders Homework

Week of March 10, 2025


*Email: vaughan_r@4j.lane.edu

*Phone: 541-933-0251
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            Learning in Kindergarten


Reading: Our sight word this week is “was”.  We will also be 
working on being able to differentiate the long and short vowel 
sounds.  As always we will be reading words we know and 
continuing work with CVC words.

Writing:  We will continue writing about how life in America has 
changed.  We will write a paragraph together with a topic 
sentence, key details, and a concluding sentence.

Math:  We are going to work on doing addition and subtraction 
problems together, making sure that we pay close attention to 
the + and - symbols.

March


9th: Spring Forward 1 hour


12th: PTO Meeting: 6:00PM


Tie-dye

We had so much fun with our Tie-dye Artist Tianna last week!  
Thank you so much to the parents that were able to come in and 
help us!  We will be getting our shirts back this week!


Suggested: 


Read nightly for 20 minutes


Use the sight words we are 
learning to write sentences with 
your kinder.


Use playing cards to play 
Compare (aka War).


mailto:vaughan_r@4j.lane.edu

